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Wow, that was a whirlwind three weeks of drafts! Thank
you all for your patience as we worked out some
unexpected things. We are very excited for the season
to begin and to watch some amazing hockey in our new
structure.

Thank you to all the volunteers who stepped forward to
help run the drafts and sell our 50/50 tickets at the
Greyhound games. Without volunteers stepping forward
these events couldn’t happen. Watch for more
opportunities to help us around the rink.

A brief note about some of the jerseys. We were
expecting all of them in time for the start of the season,
but unfortunately some have been delayed a bit.

Some of the jerseys are in and have been handed out.
A few sets are delayed but should be ready this week.
This is a complicated process getting 60+ teams ordered
and sponsors set and we appreciate your understanding
as we work to come up with a better process for next
season.

Please remember that if you have any problems reach
out to the appropriate division coordinator first who will
then pass it onto the correct
executive member if they cannot
answer the question themselves.

Enjoy the season!

Nicole Clouthier
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Adult: $12
Senior/Student: $8
Kids ages 5-12: $5
Kids under 5: FREE

If you have any stories, pictures or
news from your team you would
like to share, please email it to

president@soopeewee.ca We will
try to include it in the next
month’s newsletter.

Please contact Matt DiBerardino the Soo Greyhounds to
set up your game. All players and 3 coaches will get in
free. Great group rate prices for the families to come

watch their future star on the big ice.

Email: matc@soogreyhounds.com or

Phone 705-574-0090

HaVe 2 safe and Hap-pg Ha”oween!



